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1.  April 1, 2020 
     Date of Report (Date of earliest event reported)  
 
2.   SEC Identification Number 21134 
 
3.  BIR Tax Identification No. 000-234-398 
 
4.   VITARICH CORPORATION 
      Exact name of issuer as specified in its charter 
 
5.   Bulacan, Philippines       6.       (SEC Use Only)   
Province, country or other jurisdiction of 
incorporation 

      Industry Classification Code: 

  
7.  Marilao San Jose Road, Sta. Rosa I, Marilao, Bulacan            3019 
     Address of principal office          Postal Code      
 
8.  (+632) 8843-3033 
     Issuer's telephone number, including area code   
 
9. Not applicable 
    Former name or former address, if changed since last report 
 
10. Securities registered pursuant to Sections 8 and 12 of the SRC or Sections 4 and 8 of the 
RSA 
 
                         Title of Each Class Number of Shares of Common Stock 

Outstanding and Amount of Debt 
Outstanding 

 
  Common Stock               3,054,334,014 
 Total Shares Issued and Outstanding    
  
11. Indicate the item numbers reported herein: Item 9.  Other Events 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 



Main Office: Marilao- San Jose Road, Sta. Rosa I, Marilao, Bulacan 3019 Philippines 
Tel. Nos.: (632) 843-3033 / (6344) 711-2829 

01 April 2020 

HONORABLE VICENTE GRACIANO P. FELIZMENIO, JR. 
Director, Market & Securities Regulation Department 
Securities and Exchange Commission 
Secretariat Building, PICC Complex, Roxas Boulevard, Pasay City, 1307 

Subject: Request for Extension to File SEC Form 17-Q (202 1st Quarter Report) 

Dear Ms. Encarnacion: 

In view of the Enhanced Community Quarantine (“ECQ”) in Luzon, our 2019 Audited 

Financial Statement (“AFS”) will not be completed on or before 14 April 2020 as our external 

auditor is yet to complete their procedures of our company’s financial statements. We 

expect our 2019 AFS to be completed and finalized once the ECQ and the travel restrictions 

imposed by the government have been lifted. Accordingly, our 2019 Annual Report (SEC 

Form 17-A) will not be completed on or before 14 April 2020 considering that there are 

information in these documents that are based or will come from our 2019 AFS.  

Thus, pursuant to SEC MC No. 5-2020 and Notice dated 18 March 2020, and considering that 

the Annual Report is necessary for us to complete our 1st Quarter Report, we hereby 

request for an extension of time of up to 30 June 2020 to file our 2020 First Quarter Report. 

We have submitted via electronic mail earlier today a request letter for extension to the 

Securities and Exchange Commission. 

Thank you very much for your consideration. 

Sincerely, 

ATTY. MARY CHRISTINE DABU-PEPITO 
Assistant Corporate Secretary, Corporate 
Information Officer and Compliance Officer 


